COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT

3015 H Street e Eureka CA 95501
Phone: (707) 445-7541 e Fax: (707) 268-3792

February 23, 2023

Grebo, LLC
Mihailo Lucic

PO Box 522
Hayfork, CA 96041

RE: Notice of Action Required / Application Number 11207 / Assessor’s Parcel Number 210-191-059
Dear Mihailo Lucic:

As part of its ongoing review of permitted cannabis projects, the Planning and Building Department (Department)
completes annual compliance inspections of cannabis operations per Humboldt County Code §314-55.4.5.6. An
annual compliance inspection of the subject site was conducted by the Department on July 15, 2022 and a
reinspection was conducted on February 2, 2023, which was approved for 23,693 square feet of outdoor
cultivation with appurtenant activities. The subject inspection reports (IR) were sent on July 20, 2022 and February
3, 2023, respectively, which identified non-compliant issues with the project, the corrective actions to remedy the
issues, and the date by which they must be resolved. To date, the Department has not received sufficient response
to the IR send February 3, 2023 or to the follow-up emails, letters, or phone calls, or received evidence that items
have been resolved.

Please be aware that failure to cure any items of noncompliance within the prescribed timeframe on the IR shall
terminate the permit (HCC §55.4.5.7).

Required Actions
Completing the following is required to maintain your permit in good standing. Your response must be

communicated to the Department in writing within ten days of the date of this letter, which is March 6, 2023.

1. Provide evidence that all issues of noncompliance identified in the IR from February 3, 2023, have been
completed.

Please be advised that failure to respond to this letter will result in this Department initiating next steps to address
these violations which may result in revocation of the permit, the associated State license, and referral for
enforcement actions. We would prefer to handle this matter through the permitting process, rather than
enforcement action.

If you have questions about this letter, please contact Joshua Dorris at (707) 268-3718 or at
ebowen@co.humboldt.ca.us.

Sincerely,

Elliott Bowen, Planner
Planning and Building Department
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